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Landon State Office Building Phone: (785) 296-2436

900 SW Jackson Street, Room 504 X larry.campbell@ks.gov
Topeka, KS 66612 Division of the Budget http://budget.kansas.gov
Larry L. Campbell, Director Laura Kelly, Governor

February 11, 2019

The Honorable Mike Petersen, Chairperson
Senate Committee on Transportation
Statehouse, Room 345-S
Topeka, Kansas 66612
Dear Senator Petersen:
SUBJECT:  Fiscal Note for SB 63 by Senate Committee on Transportation

In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 63 is
respectfully submitted to your committee.

SB 63 would authorize cities to adopt an ordinance that allows drivers of transportation
network companies to install lighting devices on the front of their vehicles.

According to the League of Kansas Municipalities, SB 63 would have no fiscal effect on
cities.

Sincerely,
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Larry L. Campbell
Director of the Budget

cc: Chardae Caine, League of Municipalities



